
 

 

 

Ref: EYFS Christmasperformance/KNY/ant 

28th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Reception pupils and staff would like to invite you to their Christmas performance.  

 

This year pupils will be performing The Wriggly Nativity. 

 

There will be 2 performances and we need ALL children to attend both. (This is 

important as last year some pupils did not return for the evening performance). 

 

Performance 1 will take place at 2pm on Monday 16th December 

Performance 2 will take place at 5.30pm on Monday 16th December 

We hope that this will mean that you can all come along to see your child perform. 

 

Due to the size of the hall we do have to limit the number of adults that can attend 

each performance. 

 

Each child can invite 2 people to each performance (see tickets below). Tickets will 

be 50p each and this is payable on the door. Tickets are at the bottom of this letter 

and should be brought along to the performance.  

 

If you require more tickets or do not need all 4 then please speak to your friends and 

share tickets. We cannot accept anyone arriving without a ticket due to safety 

restrictions. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
M Kenneway 

Head of Primary Education 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
RECEPTION 

CHRISTMAS PLAY 

THE WRIGGLY NATIVITY 

MONDAY 16th DECEMBER 2019 

2.00pm 

Ticket 1 

 

RECEPTION 

CHRISTMAS PLAY 

THE WRIGGLY NATIVITY 

MONDAY 16th DECEMBER 2019 

2.00pm 

Ticket 2 

 RECEPTION 

CHRISTMAS PLAY 

THE WRIGGLY NATIVITY 

MONDAY 16th DECEMBER 2019 

5.30pm 

Ticket 1 

 

RECEPTION 

CHRISTMAS PLAY 

THE WRIGGLY NATIVITY 

MONDAY 16th DECEMBER 2019 

5.30pm 

Ticket 2 

 


